
 

No. Support staff must enter and submit their own time. You cannot submit time on behalf of someone else. The
electronic signature on the shift is linked directly to the portal user that is currently logged in. This provides security to
the staff, the circle, and ISS, as well as helping to prevent fraud.
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Can I enter eTime shifts for my
staff?
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